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I'm originally from Long Island, and live in Ohio.  I recently stumbled across your bagels at the 
Anderson's General Store, and purchased; the quality and taste remind me of an authentic New 
York bagel!  After finding your bagels, I will not be a long-term customer!  It is because the 
store I found them in will soon be going out of business.  If there is another convenient local 
store that sells your bagels, I will continue to purchase.  Let me know which stores sell your 
bagels in the Central Ohio region.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S® 6. 
 
 
 


